
 
Gospel 

As they went, they were made clean. Then one of them, when he saw 
that he was healed, turned back, praising God with a loud voice. He 
prostrated himself at Jesus’ feet and thanked him… Then Jesus said to 
him, “Get up and go on your way; your faith has made you well.”    
                                                                                          Luke 17:14b-16a, 19 

                
For prayer & reflection…                                              

In me there is darkness, but with thee there is light. 
I am lonely, but thou leavest me not; 
I am feeble in heart, but thou leavest me not; 
I am restless, but with thee there is peace; 
In me there is bitterness, but with thee there is patience. 
Thy ways are past understanding, 
But thou knowest the way for me. 
Dietrich Bonhoeffer                                South Australian Council of Churches 

   

Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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 This Week at Seacliff 
Women’s Night fellowship - No meeting (School holidays) 

                                        What’s  News   

Planned Giving Programme for 2016 
Today we are distributing envelopes with information pertaining to 
the Planned Giving Programme 2016.  It contains an information 
pamphlet, a response form, direct debit form and return envelope 
address to our efficient Stewardship Coordinator. At an opportune 
time we ask you to read through the information and give it due 
consideration. We are looking to have responses returned by 30th 
October which is the last Sunday in October. If you are able to 
assist with distribution of those not present today it would be 
greatly appreciated.                         Tim Hisgrove,    Convenor 
 
Church Camp Advice 
Hello everyone. 
Thanks to everyone that has sent me their registration forms by 
letterbox, email or in person. This is a last call for completed 
registration forms please. I will be finalising all the paper work, so 
if you could please fill out your rego forms or give me confirmation 
of your attendance that would be great. We will be at church on 
Sunday 9th.  
If you are planning to come just for the day then please also 
confirm this with an email. Thanks                Marian and Darren 
. 
Film Night 19th October (see notice board.) 
This evening is a combined outing for the MovieMates and Men’s 
Dinner groups at the Capri Theatre, Goodwood.. Starting at 
5.30pm for pre-dinner drinks, the film is “Inferno” starring Tom 
Hanks. Dinner Group wives very welcome to join the night. 
To purchase tickets directly use the following from your “pay 
anyone”.  Account name: FMC Fundraiser BSB: 015220 
Account number: 220344104 
Reference: Name and number of tickets you are purchasing, 
then email Christine Adams so that she can check at 

(christinea71@adam.com.au). The tickets will be collected 

on the night. Alternatively, pay me $15 p/p directly in cash and I 
will get tickets for you.                                         Geoff Lister 
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Cogs n Coffee 
12 riders headed Nth for their weekly ride, it was great to see 
Patrick join the group, oh for young legs!. Coffee at the Palais at 
Semaphore was great with most riding home with a tail wind a 
couple went on to catch the train from Outer harbour. 
Next weeks ride meet at Greigs for a ride to the Torrens, down to 
the coast and home via the coffee shop at West Beach. 
Thanks to Warwick who lead the ride.                               Brian 
 

                            Beyond Seacliff 

 Westminster School Orchestra and Strings 
Sunday October 23 at 2.00pm  Marion Uniting Church - corner 
Township Road and Church Crescent Marion   
Tickets : $12 , includes afternoon tea. To book/buy your ticket 
please contact Margaret 8296 1603  or Heather 8357 5650 
Proceeds to support Church projects   Thank you! 
Vaniece Kelly-Howe 
Fundraising Committee, Marion-Warradale UC Congregation 
Tel 8296 1646 Email mwcong@adam.com.au  
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
As many of you are aware, South Australia has been hit by 
a severe storm, leaving many residents without power yesterday 
and today. Some communities, particularly in rural South 
Australia, are still without power and are experiencing rising water 
levels in addition to strong wind, hail and rain. 
Our thoughts and prayers go to the residents of Melrose, Crystal 
Brook and Blyth where there has been substantial damage to 
property, including the Lutheran Church in Blyth. 
Prayer is also needed for emergency service workers and those 
offering practical and pastoral support across South Australia at 
this time. We pray that God will continue to sustain and 
strengthen all those communities around South Australia affected 
by the storm.   
We are grateful for the concern and prayers of the wider Christian 
community as severe weather conditions continue to affect our 
State.Yours in Christ,  Dr Deidre Palmer 
Moderator Uniting Church SA                                    UC e-News 
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Worship Leaders for Today :  Rev. Peter Moss   

Oct 9 2016 Pent 21 [28] Jer 29:1, 4-7 Ps 66:1-12         
2 Tim 2:8-15 Lk 17:11-19 . 
Reminder for Stewards : 16.10.2016 
      John Bollinger                           Richard Lane 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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